Nepal Electricity Authority
Durbarmarg, Kathmandu

EOI Cancellation Notice

EOI: NEA-FD-2081/82-CS-01
Date of cancellation: 2082.02.31

This is to notify all the bidders that Invitation for the EOI for “CONSULTANCY SERVICE FOR THE
DUE DILIGENCE AUDIT OF NEA” (EOI:NEA-FD-2081/82-CS-01) published on 2082/02/06 in
“Nepal Samacharpatra” National Daily Newspaper has been cancelled. The cancellation has been

made in accordance with the provisions of the Public Procurement Act, 2063.

For further query contact at 01-4153117.
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